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Your Submission to the TPC Review: Tasmanians deserve to have a say in the go-ahead
of proposed developments, particularly major projects with serious local impacts, such as
the Mount Wellington cable car, the gated community of Cambria Green, etc. Not to have
that right of opinion reduces Tasmanians to being tourists in their own State, devaluing
their lifestyle, reducing amenity and access to recreational areas, degrading the sense of
community important to mental and physical wellbeing. Reviewing the Tasmanian
Planning Commission threatens to stifle an important avenue for people to have a say
against inappropriate and high impact projects. To introduce a review during the current
economic crisis surrounding COVID19, particularly, is to trample the rights of local even
further. To imagine that reviewing the Tasmanian Planning Commission is a positive
economic step belies the consequence of community groups politicising their concerns and
shifting their efforts to the court system. Keep the current powers of the Tasmanian
Planning Commission as they are.
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